
David Gee, Sheriff 
Jose Docobo, Chief Deputy 

Hillsborough County 

Tampa, Florida 33601 

September 7, 2017 

Hillsborough County Sheriffs Office 
Pinebrooke Building #4 
1238 N. Tech Boulevard 
Tampa, Florida 33619 

Subject: HURRICANE IRMA UPDATE 

To Whom It May Concern, 

P.O. Box 3371 
Phone (813)247-8000 

www.hcso.tampa.fi. us 

Hurricane Irma is approaching the state of Florida; therefore there will be a 
change in the Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference for Bid 14-1 7 scheduled for 1 Oam on 
Friday September 8, 2017. Due to the uncertainty of this storm, and the effect it will 
have on the TampaBay area, we ask that you call the Purchasing Section at (813) 247-
8068 for available updates. The number one concern of the Hillsborough County 
Sheriff's Office is the safety of our citizens. Please call the Purchasing Section at (813) 
247-8068 no later than 3:00pm today, Thursday September 7, 2017 to get available
updates and leave your information to be reached wheri further updates are available.
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